


Runway Incursions are trending upward in
Wisconsin over the past two years.Jurg
Grossenbacher, FAASTeam Program Manager
from the Milwaukee FSDO, will discuss the
statistics for the recent runup in the runway
incursions.We will discuss causal factors that
contribute to the increase.We will discuss the
Standard Operations the every pilot needs to
adhere to to mitigate the chances of an
incursion.We will discuss the common
distractions during a flight lesson, flying for
pleasure or business.We will look at several of
the Pilot Deviations in detail to show how they

could have been avoided.Wings Credit available.

Additionally; we will have John VanDeVoort of
Heartland Aviation talk about the importance of
pilot proficicieny through the WINGS General
Aviation training program.

Directions: The seminar will be held at the main conference
room located in the hangar of Heartland Aviation, located at
g?gi(r)estlé\llrlr Avenue, Chippewa Valley Regional Airport, Eau

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



